Selectmen's Meeting Minutes July 12, 2012 3:00 PM Lakeville Senior Center

On July 12, 2012, the Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Lakeville Senior Center to attend a meeting with the Massachusetts Gaming Commissioner Stephen Crosby to discuss the proposed Taunton Casino. The Meeting was called to order at 3:05 PM. Present: Selectman Maksy, Selectman Belliveau, Selectman Powderly, and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt. A representative of Comcast was present and video recording the meeting.

Representatives from several surrounding communities attended the meeting which was coordinated by Representative Keiko Orrall. The following communities were given 15 minutes to present their comments and questions to Commissioner Crosby: Berkley, Bridgewater, Freetown, Lakeville, Middleborough, Norton, Raynham and Rehoboth. After the round table discussion, Commissioner Crosby answered several of the questions and will get back to everyone with the answers to the questions he was unable to respond to.

At 5:40 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Belliveau and with Chairman Maksy stepping down to second and stepping back up to vote, the Board

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting at 5:40 PM. Unanimous in favor.

Approved_		
11		